
VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

Before we know it the snow will be on the ground and we will all be anxious for our first ride of 

the season. However, our great trail system does not happen all by itself. There is a lot of work 

that is required before we can open the trails for safe enjoyable riding. Trails need to be 

inspected, and cleared of downed trees, overgrown brush needs to be cut back, signs need to be 

installed and bridges inspected and repaired. And if the physical labour is not up your alley, we 

always need help with club events and club administration.  

 

Without the help of volunteers, this work will take much longer and may impact trail availability 

this season. If you can lend a hand, even for a few hours on a weekend during September and 

October, contact us at info@riversidesnowmobileclub.ca and we will get back to you with 

details. 

 

                           

1. Repairing a bridge on a club trail     1 Installing trail signs 

 

2. Volunteers helping at a club bbq 
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